
Hello 
 
I strongly object to the planning application above for Coal Drops Yard. 
 
I regularly use the restaurants, shops and open space of Coal Drops Yard.  Additionally i 
know of many other people inside and outside of London, and increasingly people from 
abroad, who love how Coal Drops Yard has been designed and it's vibe. I, am other people I 
know, are totally of the opinion that the proposed development, and any form of 
development that encroaches on the open area or character of the shops and restaurants, 
will essentially destroy the amazing feel of CDY.  
 
Please refuse this application, and also take the opportunity to clearly state the Coal Drops 
Yard unique character will be preserved long term. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Dominic O'Regan 
London 
SW13 8DU 
 


